
To All Faculty & Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
The Provost's Lecture Series is please to host a talk by noted author and filmmaker Ruth 
Ozeki. 
 
Ms. Ozeki has won numerous awards and international recognition for her novels "My 
Year of Meats" and "All Over Creation."  In addition, her first film, "Body of 
Correspondence" won the New Visions Award at the 1994 San Francisco Film Festival 
and her next film "Halving the Bones" was screened at the Sundance Film Festival.  She 
holds her BA from Smith College, majoring in English and  Asian Studies and received a 
Japanese Ministry of Education Fellowship to study classical Japanese literature at Nara 
University.  
 
Ms. Ozeki will give a lecture entitled: "Hybrid Vigor: Mixing Science & Fiction, Splicing 
Politics with Poetics, & Crossbreeding Points of View" Thursday, April 26, 2007 at 4:00 
PM in the Student Union Ballroom.  Following the lecture, Ms. Ozeki will be signing 
both her books in the Union Ballroom. 
 
Please pass along this information to any students or community members you feel may 
be interested in attending. 
 
- Robert McGrath  
Provost & Executive Vice President of Academic Affairs 
 
 


